
Kajo-Keji Christian College thanks Holy Trinity for the 
annual donation of £500 which they have used to improve the diet, and reduce 
food buying costs by planting on their land:- 
 
Dear Mama Cathie, 
 
Thank you for the confirmation that you receive the emails. I am sending you our 
report about our Green Vegetable Garden so that you can share with our supporters. 
We have already planted the first garden and have actually both students and staff 
have enjoyed a change of diets last week because what was planted took only two to 
three weeks to be harvested. 
 
We have purchased more seeds as you will see in the attachments below. Our 
students and staff have began clearing another piece of land and since the rains have 
already started we are going to plant more vegetables such as Onions, Sukuma wiki, 
Carrots, and many others which I am sure you will be able to identify from the 
pictures attached. I am so grateful for the support from our brothers and sisters in 
your congregation. More reports will follow as we continue to add more gardens. 
Again, thank you so very much for the support. Please send my special greeting to our 
prayer partners. 
 
In Christ Jesus, 
 
Michael, Principal Kajo-Keji Christian College      
 

  

  


